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Friday January 18, 2019 

On behalf of the 2019 Sacred Heart High School Yearbook we would like to express our 

gratitude for your continued financial support through advertising. 

Advertisements are a vital part of yearbook creation, helping to keep the yearbook economically 

priced for students, while allowing the Yearbook Club to purchase much needed tools like new 

photography equipment. 

Please find attached a copy of your ad on its respective page along with a copy of your receipt. 

Should you have any suggestions or required changes, please contact us before February 1. 

Sincerely, 

Brandon Koebel ��.�-
Advertisement Coordinator Yearbook Advisor 

519.881.1900 I brandon_koebel@bgcdsb.org 






